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436 Manor View Drive
Millersville PA 17551
July 27, 1997

Federal Trade Commission
Washington DC

Dear Sirs:

This letter is in reply to the request for comments regarding
the manufacturing of materials off-shore and having them carry
the label “Made in the USA”.

Why don’t we just put the country up for sale? I for one am
very much aware of the global economy and I am sick and tired of
trying to get people off welfare when the majority of low paying
jobs have left the country. The label “Made in the USA” should
mean just that... made in the 50 states recognized and
represented in the Congress.

Have you every tried to buy a toy made in this country? I cannot
buy a toy for my grandchildren that is made here. It is pretty
sad. I refuse to buy anything not made in this country and hope
and pray there will be more individuals like me. If I want
things from the other countries I will go there and buy them.

Sincerely,

Margaret A. Judge


